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Dates for your diary Autumn Term 

6th Dec  

Christmas Discos: 

Lower School 5.00 – 6.30 p.m. 

Upper School 7.00 – 8.30 p.m. 

11th Dec 
Y3 Christmas Performances 

9.15 a.m. and 2.00 p.m. 

13th Dec 
Christmas Dinner and 

Christmas Jumper Day 

17th Dec 
Y4 Christmas Performance  

2.00 p.m. 

18th Dec 
Y4 Christmas Performance  

6.00 p.m. 

20th Dec 
Last Day of Term – school 

finishes at 1.15 p.m. 

6th Jan First Day of Spring Term 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely 

weekend and we look 

forward to seeing the 

children on Monday. 

Christmas Card Post Box 

The Christmas card post box 

is now in reception until 

Friday 13th December.  

Please ensure that children 

put their friend’s full name 

and class written on the 

envelope so they can be 

delivered successfully! 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

All extra-curricular clubs 

have now finished for the 

Autumn term.  Look out 

for a letter at the 

beginning of next term 

for the Spring clubs. 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Don’t forget it is our Christmas Dinner and Christmas 

Jumper day on Friday 13th December.  The jumper 

should be worn alongside your child’s normal school 

uniform.  If you do not have a Christmas jumper you 

can decorate a jumper, cover it with stickers, tinsel or 

whatever sparkly things you have at home. 

 

On this day we will be raising money for Save the 

Children and ask that, if you are able, you make a 

donation of £1 on this day.  Thank you. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Thanks to your generosity we 

raised a fantastic £369.25 for 

the poppy appeal.  Thank you. 

Disco Tickets 

The deadline for tickets is Friday 6th 

December at 9.00 a.m. so if your child 

hasn’t already got one, there’s still 

time. 
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